
ISSUED:  April 6, 2010 
 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UE 214 
 

In the Matter of  
 
IDAHO POWER COMPANY 
 
2010 Annual Power Cost Update. 

  
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION OF HEARING 

 
 
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled 
the hearing currently set in proceeding on Tuesday, April 13, 2010.   
 
 Please call the Administrative Hearings Division at (503) 378-3943 if you have 
questions. 
 
 Dated at Salem, Oregon, this 6th day of April, 2010. 
 
 

Ray Baum 
_____________________ 

Chairman 

John Savage 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Susan K. Ackerman 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

 
   

 


